
Our Mission Statement 
 

Guided by Holy Scripture and the Holy Spirit, we the congregation of Holy Trinity pledge our 

lives to Christ. Through worship, love, and service to one another, we will bring witness and 

encouragement to the community. 

 

Rector:  The Rev. Robin Trevors 631-0087 (Cell) or 489-3002 (Church Office)  

  E-mail:  holytrinity83@outlook.com;  Website: holytrinitygrandfalls.ca 

 

Greeters. Jim Mercer, Rendell Hulan, Brad Hulan, Clyde Hunter, Joe Richards 

 

Welcome. We are delighted you have come to worship with us today. If you are new 

to our congregation, we ask that make yourself known to our Greeters/Clergy, and 

invite you to sign our Guest Book in the foyer.  

 

Special Welcome. We welcome Bishop John Watton to our 10:30 a.m. service. 

 

Prayer Ministry. During the 10:30 service this morning, a Prayer Team (Rev. Robin 

& Tammy) will be at the back of the church. Should you wish healing prayer for 

yourself or for another or to offer a prayer of thanksgiving, you are invited to come to 

the prayer station during Communion.  

 

Sunday School. The nursery is available. We now have leaders who will read, play, 

and cuddle your child as you attend worship.  

 
Support Queen’s College Today. Queen’s College provides theological education, 

pastoral skill training, and spiritual formation for people preparing for ordained and non-

ordained ministries in the Church. The College needs your financial support as it adjusts to 

current needs and modern technologies for education. You may place your offering for 

Queen’s College Appeal Envelopes at the back of the church and place it in the Offertory 

Plate today, or you can donate online at https://www.canadahelps.org/dn/16498. Thank you 

for your support.  

 

Bible Study. The Monday morning study starts at 10 a.m. Everyone welcome. 
 

Youth Group. The youth group meets on Monday at 6:30 p.m. 

 

Service Times for 

February 17 – February 24, 2019 

Sunday, February 17 

6
th

  after Epiphany 

Queen’s College Sunday 

Holy Communion (BCP) 

Holy Eucharist  (BAS) 

Prayer & Praise  

8:30 a.m. 

10:30 a.m. 

7:00 p.m. 

Thursday, February 21 Holy Communion  (BCP) 9:30 a.m. 

Sunday, February 24 

7
th

  after Epiphany 

Holy Communion  (BCP) 

Family Service with Holy Eucharist 

8:30 a.m. 

10:30 a.m.  

 Order of St. Luke (OSL). The monthly meeting/study will be this Tuesday at 7 p.m. 

There will be a Healing Service at Twin Town Manor this Wednesday at 1:30 p.m. 

Anyone is welcome to join us. 

 
Vestry Meeting. There will be a meeting in the Vestry Room on Wednesday at 7 p.m. 

 

Holy Trinity Annual Meeting. The AGM will be held next Sunday, February 24 at 7 

p.m. All annual reports must be in to Rev. Trevors by the end of today.  
 

World Day of Prayer. A service will be held at the Salvation Army Citadel, Circular 

Road, Friday, March 1 at 7:30 p.m.  Also, there will be an afternoon service at Twin Town 

Manor at 2 p.m. on Friday, March 1. 

 

Special Offering. The Sidesmen Association will be collecting a special offering on 

Sunday, March 10 to assist a young person in our community, Amanda Saunders and 

her family. Amanda recently had a heart transplant in Ottawa. She is now in recovery 

and will be there until May.  Special envelopes are provided at the back of the church 

for your donation. Please place your contribution in the envelope and place it in the 

Offertory Plate on March 10. 

 
Relay for Life. The Grand Falls-Windsor Relay for Life is looking to update 

its Survivors’ List. If you would like to remain on this list or know someone who would 

like to be added, we would like to hear from you. Also, if you know of someone who has 

attended in the past but may like their name removed, please let us know. You can call the 

office at 489-5822 or email gfwrelayforlife@gmail.com.   

  

Anglican Journal/Anglican Life Newspaper. You need to confirm your subscription to 

the Anglican Journal. The Diocesan Paper, Anglican Life, is distributed with the 

Journal. If you don’t subscribe to the Journal, you will not receive the Anglican Life 

after June 2019. You can subscribe in four ways: (a) cut out the coupon in your February 

Journal or March-June issues Anglican Life and send it to Toronto, (b) go 

www.anglicanjournal/yes (c) send an e-mail with your name, phone number, address and 

ID # to yes@anglican,nationa.ca or (d) call toll free 1 866 333-0959. If the Anglican 

Church of Canada Communications doesn’t hear from you by the end of June, you will no 

longer receive the Diocesan Newsletter, Anglican Life, or the Journal. 
 

Meals on Wheels Program. The program is accepting clients in Grand Falls- 

Windsor.  If you know someone who could avail of this program, please email 

projectadmin@townofgfw.com or call 489-2158 or find us on Facebook: Meals on 

Wheels Grand Falls-Windsor. 

 
Bulletin. Items for the next bulletin must be submitted to Linda by Thursday, Please e-

mail linda.pafford@nl.rogers.com or call (489-9801). 
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